
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – December 7, 2015  

 

Board members: Phyl Newbeck, John Koier, John Schroeder, Livy Strong, and Hilaire Thomas 

 

At our December meeting the JULT board voted to move our money out of the Vermont 

Community Foundation and into the Vermont Loan Fund.  Both organizations loan money to 

non-profits but the Vermont Loan Fund will not charge us a fee for investing with them.   

 

Our fall newsletter resulted in a number of membership renewals.  We will be sending our 

annual renewal letter out soon and hope that all of you will consider continuing your 

membership through 2016.  We can’t do the things we do without your help. 

 


